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Dear Families,  

Choosing a school for your son or daughter can be a hard decision which hasn’t be made easier by the current 

restrictions on visiting schools.   

While we can’t invite you into school at the moment, we would very much like to take the chance to share with 

you the great things that are happening at Fernhill Primary and give you the opportunity to find out about our 

Reception Class, meet the teacher and ask any questions you may have.  

We will be holding a virtual “Open House” on Microsoft Teams on Wednesday, November 25th at 7pm and on 

Friday, November 27th at 2pm.  It will be a chance to chat, find out about starting school, discover more about 

the Kite Academy Trust and ask any questions you may have.  

 If you would like to join us, please contact our school office on 01276 31554 or at 

adminoffice@fernhill.kite.academy to register interest. 

I look forward to meeting you soon.  

Best wishes,  

 

Nicky Slater 

Academy Head 
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